
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Roswell District Office 

2909 West Second Street 
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 

IN REPLY RbKLR TO: 

MNM106852X 
3180 (NM5I3) 

Chaparral Energy, L.L.C. 
Attn: Ms Dana Latimer-Sittig 
701 Cedar Lake Blvd. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73114 

Re: Request for Extension of Commencement Date 
Cat Head Mesa Unit Area 
Socorro County, New Mexico 

OCT 24 2 

Dear Ms. Latimer-Sittig, 

IS 
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f \ 3 
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This office has received your letter, dated October 18, 2006, in which your company has requested an extension 
of the commencement date to drill the Cat Head Mesa Unit well #4. 

This request is hereby approved and you are granted an extension to May 1, 2007 to begin drilling the Cat Head 
Mesa Unit #4 well. 

This approval is subject to concurrence of the Commissioner of Public Lands and the New Mexico Oil 
Conservation Division. 

If you have any questions, please contact Alexis C. Swoboda, P.E. at 505-627-0228. 

Sincerely, 

ISI 
Larry D. Bray 
Assistant Field Manager 
Lands and Minerals 

cc: 
Commissioner of Public Lands 
NMOCD 
Mr. Ben Donegan 
NM 92000 
NM 513, official file copy 
NM 120, Socorro FO 


